
                                                    Delaware Township Shade Tree Commission 

                                                                 Hunterdon County, New Jersey 

The Delaware Township Shade Tree commission was held on April 9th, 2019 at Dilts Park.  Chairman Bob 
Hornby called the meeting to order at 6:30pm 

Open Public Meeting Act 

Roll Call 

Present-Larry Coffey, Cathy Pouria, Kathy Klink, Bob Hornby, Dan Kwasnik, Tony Szwed 

Communications and Administrative Business 

Kathy Klink reported on some follow-ups she made.  The Ash Borer info is on the township website.  The 
JCP and L hotline is reportedly not efficient.  There was discussion of having a speaker come out to 
further educate the township on the Spotted Lanternfly.  Tree City USA was discussed.  The Arbor Day 
Service Berry trees for the DTS students were picked up. 

Chair Comments 

None 

New Business 

The Commission walked-through and assessed the ash trees at the park.  The commission recorded an 
estimated number of trees to be removed by either DPW or a contractor to be provided to the 
township committee. 

The Meeting was adjourned 


